
LEGAL NOTICE  
TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

CHARTER REVISION COMMISSION 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charter Revision Commission will hold a public hearing at 
7:00pm on Thursday February 2, 2023, in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Center, One Central 
Square for the purpose of hearing proposals for amendment of the Charter of the Town of Plainville. 

 
Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 30th day of January 2023. 

 
Charter Revision Commission 
John Gasparini, Chairman 


